Leah Redwood

There is a yawning loophole that allows cruise ships to burn one of the dirtiest fossil fuels on earth -
heavy fuel oil - by 'scrubbing' the exhaust and discharging the toxin-laden wastewater directly into
the ocean. This is dangerous for the entire Puget Sound ecosystem and particularly to sensitive
species like the killer whale and Chinook salmon which are already endangered. That's why 1
support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers. Please adopt this amendment to help protect this beautiful
place. Thank you.



